Pulpit Talk


The Archbishop's Appeal for Ministries is an annual campaign inviting (parish name) parishioners and all of the faithful in our archdiocese to support with the thirty plus  ministries that advance the mission of the Catholic Church in our area.

[bookmark: _Hlk112068931]On behalf of Father (Name of Pastor) and Archbishop Gustavo, we thank you for your past participation and are excited to tell you what your generosity continues to accomplish.

Catholic Charities continues to feed and clothe those in need.  Hope for the Future continues to help families afford Catholic Education.  We continue to provide strong formation for future priests and deacons.  Walking United in Christ, we are making a difference!

[bookmark: _Hlk112068948]Please consider helping us carry on these missions and many more in 2024.  If you could give just ($$) on a monthly basis, we will consistently care for those who rely upon the Archdiocese and our programs for life and faith sustaining support.

Participation from all families is our goal, and if there is higher participation from our parish, (parish name) receives some money as a reward. 

To share your prayer and gift to this year's Appeal, please respond to the invitation mailed to your home or locate Appeal donation information on our website, bulletin or email. 

Only with your participation will we be able to continue supporting these shared ministries that offer spiritual and material resources to those seeking help from the Catholic Church in the 19 counties that formed our Archdiocese.

For the success of the Archbishop’s Appeal for Ministries.  That Walking United in Christ, our strong Catholic Community may consistently care of those who rely on the Archdiocese programs for life and faith sustaining support.
